Elizabeth Ortiz

On January 21, 2003

We had the first meeting with our group to get an idea of what type of school we were going to develop. Everyone agreed to obtain some information to begin the project. 

On January 22, 2003

During my Prep time I developed a survey with six questions for high school students grades 9th-12th.

–Age  –Grade –Do you like school? Yes or no? Why? –Would you like to take only certain classes I high school? Yes or no? Which ones? –What career or trade would you like to continue after high school? –Do you like the regular high school or do you prefer the project better and why?

I did the survey with five different periods approximately 150 high school student in a Spanish class (two classes of Non-natives and three classes of natives). Before every survey I explained to the students about the project and why their feedback was important for our research.

On January 23, 2003

I interviewed Mrs. Coplan a Moreno Valley High School teacher and coordinator of the Perking Pathway in the same school. 

On January 24, 2003

I went to Guidance and pick-up 18 different pamphlets, nine in Spanish and nine in English, of the career trainings that the Moreno Valley Unified District offers throughout its four high schools.

On January 27, 2003

I went to search for empty lots where our school was going to be found.

On February 12, 2003

After purchasing a camera I went to take the picture of two different sites in the city of Moreno Valley.

On February 14, 2003

I took the camera to be developed.

On February 18, 2003

I brought the picture of the sites to the group to be scan and put in the web along with the information of the location and telephone number of the real state agent.

On February 25, 2003

Type a set of the most frequent ask question and brought it to be posted in the web

March 4, 2003

We got together to finish the project and answer the question from the frequent asks questions. 
